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JOHN A, JENSEN, froprietor, General Motors Service and Truck 
Company, 386 State Street Extension, Fairfield, Connecticut, 
advised that he is also known as "BUDDY" JENSEN. He informed 
that he attended a General Motors truck dealers convention in 
Miami Beach, Florida, during mid-May of 1968, He related that 
One evening during the convention, he participated in a cock- 
tail party and dinner with other General Motors dealers at the 
Luau Restaurant in Miami Beach. He mentioned among those 
participating in the party were BILL WILSON, a dealer from 
Nashville, Tennessee, and his wife; FRANK GOODPASTURE, a dealer 
from Bristol, Virginia, and his wife; ART IRWIN, a dealer from 
Lima, Onio, and his wife; and one Mr. CALLAHAN, a Dodge dealer 
from Bristol, Tennessee, and his wife. He stated that all were 
Close friends and associates of his, with the exception of Mr. 
and Mrs. CALLAHAN, whom he met at the convention, 

JENSEN rilated that considerable consumption of intoxicating 
beverages preceded the dinner party. He specifically asserted 
having “two large blasts" prior to dinner. He immediately 
mentioned that he has extrasensory perception, and during the 
course of the dinner mentioned that he had predicted the 
assassination of President JOHN F, KENNEDY and Reverend MARTIN 
LUTHER KING, He remarked that his utterances in this regard 
may have been stupid, but that he had sincerely believed in his 
ability of extrasensory perception. He also mentioned that he 
remarked during the dinner party that if Senator ROBERT F, 
KENNEDY was nominated and elected President he would also be 
assassinated. 

JENSEN reiterated that this remark was probably stupid on his 
part, but insisted on his ability toward extrasensory perception 
and "guesswork." 

JENSEN stated that following the assassination of Senator ROBERT 
F, KENNESY, he was told by friends that Mrs. CALLAHAN, who is 
pregnant and very emotional, became very upset and in recalling 
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the party at the Luau Restaurant in Miami Beach, decided to 
contact the FBI concerning remarks made by JENSEN. 

JENSEN repeatec his belief of his ability toward extrasensory 
perception. Ke asserted that he does not belong to any 
organizations other than the Kiwanis Club and the General 
Motors dealers organizations. He specifically denied attending 
any meeti:. < 4! irarizat’ ons where the assassinations of any 
prominent tigsrss were discussed. He also claimed that during 
the dinner part: 2t the Luau Restaurant in Miami Beach, he 
had not men*icn:4 attending any meetings where the assassinations 
of the Rev+rend MARTIN LUTHER KING and Senator ROBERT F. KENNEDY 
had been discussed. ‘ ; 

JENSEN denied being sympathetic toward or affiliated with any 
racist, extremist or hate groups. He recalled that he and his 
wife were the only Nertherners at the dinner party at the Luau 
Restaurant and that the others present were deeply interested 
in their comments concerning racial matters. He stated that 
some racial questions were probably discussed and mentioned 
during the course of the evening; however, he was unable to 
recall any speciri¢c racial topic, other than he may have accused 
the Southerrers of serding all of the Negroes north to create 
problems here. 

JENSEN remarked: "{ will prokably have to keep my mouth shut. I 
know it was a stutid thing to say, but I knew all of the rest of 
the people in the party, with the exception of the CALLAHANs." 

JENSEN ste22ta="2y claimed that although his remarks may have 
sounded st :ic, it was tis bonest belief that his predictions 
were basec 3: bis power of extrasensory perception or “purely 
guesswork,”


